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           (202) 225-6155 
Heller Advocates for Repeal of Health Care Law 
(Washington, DC) – Today U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-NV) took to the House floor to advocate for the repeal of the massive job destroying health care law.


CLICK TO PLAY
“Repealing the bill would help more Nevada employers and their workers keep the insurance they currently enjoy.  An estimated half of all employers and 80 percent of small businesses will be forced to give up their coverage under current law, which I find unacceptable.”
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